
West Point Cyber Team Visits Local High School

 
CPT Kranch explaining the mission of the team to the Saint Luke’s students 

Representatives from the West Point Cyber team traveled to Saint Luke’s High School to 

speak at their monthly “Lunch and Lead” event on the challenges of being a technical leader. 

Cadets Mason Adam (’18), Joe Bianchi (’20), and Tyeson Sessions (’20) along with Assistant 

Coach CPT Michael Kranch traveled to the school last Thursday. The team first ate lunch with 

several of the high school students including two incoming members of the class of 2021. 

Following lunch, the team gave a presentation on the importance of communication and 

diversity in building a cohesive and competent technical team. This event was a valuable 

outreach experience for the cadets allowing them to share the amazing Cyber opportunities 

afforded to cadets at the Academy while stressing the importance of good cyber security. 

 

Left: CDT Adam discussing the amazing academic opportunities in Cyber at the Academy. 
Right: CDTs Bianchi, Session and Adam answering questions after the presentation.  

 


